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IF YOU DON’T REPORT IT   –   WE CAN’T SORT IT! 

Dear Colleagues, 

GMB and ASDA would encourage members, to REPORT any unwanted incidents of violence 

and abuse whilst at work. 

Following the introduction of body cameras to our 

Security departments, there has been a near 30% drop in 

the abuse and violence received by our Security members.  

GMB Union, supports the Company’s substantial financial 

investment and an extension of this trial to a further 50 

stores. 

The stores chosen for this are those where our members 

are deemed most at risk from violence and abuse.  

The decision was taken using, police reports and our own 

Companies ARENA figures. 

If you suffer from any incident of violence and abuse, both verbal and physical whilst at 

work please, REPORT it immediately to your line management and your GMB Shop 

Steward.   

The incident can then be logged on ARENA. 
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GMB National Health & Safety Forum 
GMB National Security Representative 
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